
 
 
320 Portage Avenue, Fort Frances, ON, P9A 3P9             Tel:   (807) 274-9291    Fax:  (807) 274-9375 
 
 
September 16, 2013 
 
Ontario Energy Board: 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

 

Re: Fort Frances Power Corporation 
 EB-2013-0130  - Notice of Delay In Filing   
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Fort Frances Power Corporation (FFPC) would like to inform the Ontario Energy Board that 
despite best efforts and intentions, it will not be able to meet the 2014 Cost of Service 
Application Deadline of October 1, 2013.  FFPC has taken ownership of its application, and 
internal staff requires one (1) addition month to complete the application.  FFPC apologizes for 
this inconvenience and assures the Board that it will be in receipt of FFPC’s application no later 
than November 1, 2013. 
 
Should you require additional information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
On behalf of the Fort Frances Power Corporation I thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Joerg Ruppenstein 
President & CEO 


